Faculty Meeting UNM School of Law December 1, 1980 Conference Room 4:00 p.m.

## MINUTES

Present: Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis, Flickinger,
Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Kovnat, Martinez,
Minzner, Muir, Nathanson, Norwood, Occhialino,
Parnall, Romero, Scales, Simson, Stelzner,
Winograd; Student Representatives Cline and
Gover; Camp; Students Chavez and Lopez

The meeting was called to order by Dean Desiderio; minutes of the meeting of November 17, 1980, were approved.

The Dean requested that examination questions be given to Janet Cox as soon as possible. He pointed out that as yet one secretary has not been replaced and that exams have top priority, so patience for completion of other work will be needed.

He also requested that, after exams have been taken, faculty members give them top priority as to grading.

Two reminders:

- Faculty meeting next Saturday, December 6, at 10:00 a.m.
- Contributions for staff presents collected by Winograd.

The faculty then voted upon the recommendation of the Readmission Committee to deny the petition by Ronald Valencia for readmission. Students Edward Chavez and Everated Topez spoke on behalf of Mr. Valencia. The motion was defeated, and there followed discussion of the conditions for readmission. The faculty approved a motion to allow his return to law school subject to counseling as to his courses and subject to stern advice by the Dean as to improvement in his grade point average.

Meeting adjourned.

Yours sincerely, Louise R. Camp

Sec'y